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YOU SCREAM, WE SCREAM, WE ALL SCREAM FOR ICE CREAM!     

Please join us on Sunday, June 2nd from 5:45 - 7:15 pm on the Barton Hills Village Green 

outside Esch Hall for sweet treats to celebrate the end of the school year and start of the 

summer season!   
 

The BHV Activities Committee has reserved the Ann Arbor Goodie Ice Cream truck to visit 

from 6-7 pm.  Please bring sufficient cash to cover your own purchased treats.   

 

Looking forward to seeing fellow residents at this fun gathering to kick off summer!  All are 

welcome.  

 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING       Monday June 10, 2024   6:00 PM 

Walter Esch Hall 
 

Among other business items, the meeting will include a public hearing for a wall permit for  

200 Barton North Drive.  The application is available for public inspection at the Clerk’s 

Office.   
 

Public comment may be submitted in writing to Barton Hills Village prior to the meeting, or in 

person during the meeting.  The public may attend the meeting in person or watch live on Zoom 

(view only).  The Zoom link and passcode will be available on the Village website homepage at 

bartonhillsvillage.org (click on the video icon).   
 

The Board of Trustees agenda and board packet are posted on the website on the Friday prior to 

the Monday meeting.  Meeting minutes for all boards are also posted on the website.  Click the 

“BOARDS” tab at the top of the homepage.   

 

BHV ELECTION     Five seats on the nine-member BHV Board of Trustees will be up for 

election this November.  Candidates for the four-year terms must: 

 

--be registered voters in Barton Hills Village, 

--submit nominating petitions with the signatures of at least 20 but not more than 30 registered 

voters in Barton Hills Village, and 

--obtain nominating petitions and other information from the Deputy Clerk.  Please note that the 

Ann Arbor Township office administers all elections for BHV residents. 

 

The deadline to file candidate nominating petitions is 4:00 PM, Tuesday July 23, 2024.  That 

sounds like a long way off, but it is a firm deadline.  Petitions are available now, and the 

Township staff greatly appreciates it when paperwork is submitted well before the deadline.  

This also offers the candidate time to correct any errors or provide additional information. 



WASHTENAW COUNTY CLEAN UP DAYS   JUNE - AUGUST 

June 15 – Augusta Township            Registration opens May 6 

June 29 – Northfield Township          Registration opens May 20 

July 27 – Pittsfield Township             Registration opens June 17 

August 24 – City of Ypsilanti             Registration opens July 15 

County Clean-Up Days are events where Washtenaw County residents can recycle and dispose 

of many household items including electronics, household hazardous waste, bulky waste, 

appliances, and scrap tires.  There are typically five events each year held in different locations 

spread out around Washtenaw County.  Washtenaw County residents may attend any of the 

events. 

 

Registration will be required to attend any County Clean-Up Day event.  The specific location 

and event map will be provided after registration is completed.  Visit 

https://www.washtenaw.org/2414/County-Clean-Up-Days to register for an event.  

 

RESIDENT WORK / CONTRACTOR NOTICE     Per the Village ordinance, the following 

activities are prohibited if they produce clearly audible sound beyond the property line of the 

property on which they are conducted:  

 

• The operation of power tools or equipment between 6:00 p.m. and 8:00 a.m 

• Construction, repair, remodeling, demolition, drilling or excavation work at any 

time on a Saturday, Sunday or federal holiday and between 6:00 p.m. and 8:00 a.m. 

Monday through Friday. 

 

Save Water, Save Energy     Reducing your “water footprint” can go a long way toward 

conserving energy.  At a minimum, the United States uses the equivalent of 520 billion kilowatt 

hours per year--equivalent to 13% of the nation’s total electricity use--to pump, heat and treat 

water.  This is double what is generated by all of the nation’s hydroelectric dams in an average 

year and equal to the output of over 150 typical coal-fired power plants! 

 

For the average person, there’s the water we use directly -- in our kitchens and bathrooms, to 

wash our clothes and keep our yards and gardens growing and our cars clean.  And indirectly -- 

water that helps make the things we use and the food we eat.  One way we can make a 

difference is by choosing “low-flow” fixtures and water efficient appliances for our homes. 

Take a look at the EPA’s WaterSense® site, www.epa.gov/WaterSense.  Its chock full of tips, 

resources and even rebates for making your home more water efficient. 

https://www.washtenaw.org/2414/County-Clean-Up-Days

